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Feedbackneeded for
Lake Charlevoix proj ect

Ifyou are a resident,
business owner, or
local government
official in Boyne City,
Charlevoix or East
Iordan, the Tip ofthe
Mitt Watershed Coun-
cil wants to hear from
yo.i.

The watershed
council, in partner-
ship with Drummond
Carpenter, PLLC, and
the three cities, has
developed a website to
solicit public feedback
on potential green
stormwater infra-
structure planning
efforts.

The site, which
provides informa-
tion about GSI and
the Lake Charlevoix
watershed, can be
accessed at: https://
bit.lyl33bm82d. Links
to the individual
surveys for each ofthe
three cities are also
on the website. Survey
respondents may
review pictures ofpo-
tential GSI solutions
proposed at locations
within their commu-
nities and vote on the
ones they prefer.

Over the course of
the last l0 months,
the prorect team has
examined existing
stormwater infra-
structure in each
city and highlighted
opportunities to adopt

Academy

can prolong the life of
existing stormwater
infrastructure and
enhance stormwater
treatment. Examples
include tree box fil-
ters, rain gardens or
bioretention basins,
bioswales, applica-
tion of permeable
pavers, and green .
alleys.

All survey respons-
es are due for consid-
eration by Dec. l

In addition to the
survey, community
members can sign up
online for a storm-
water site asaessment
offered by the r/Yater-
shed council. Those
interested will be con-
tacted in the spring
of202l to schedule
a time forwatershed
council staffto visit
their property, free of
charge, and discuss
options for how storm-
water mana8ement
through GSI can help
protect Lake Charlev-
oix,

For questions about
this project, aimed to
advance future water
quality protection
efforts to preserve the
high quality ofthe
Lake Charlevoix Wa-
tershed, pleasecontact
Iennifer Buchanan of
Tip of the Mitt Water-
shed Council at (231)
347-1181.
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'This project will
ensure that each of the
three Lake Charlevoix
communities will
come together to
choose a greener, more
sustainable future for
their shared home by

reducing stormwater
runoff and eliminating
potential pathways for
pollutants," said the
walershed council's
Watershed Protection
Director, Jennifer
Buchanan

new GSI practices.
GSI mimics the ways
that nature helps
stormwater flow
back into the grorind,
which can keep water
resources clean and
protect public health.
It uses native vegeta-
tion and natural pro-
cesses to capture pol-
lutants and minimize
nutrient runoff. GSI


